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SACRAMENTO 

February 15, 1952 

Mr. H. E. J. Woodhams, Superintendent 
Camarillo State Hospital 
Camarillo, California 

Dear Mr. Woodhams: 

Thank you for the invitation, received on 
February 15, 1952, to attend the dedication of 
the new Receiving and Treatment Center on the 
grounds of the Camarillo State Hospital, 
Camarillo, on Wednesday, February 20, 1952, at 
11:30 a.m. 

I sincerely regret that, because of the 
regular monthly meeting of the California Highway 
Commission to be held on February 20 and 21, I 
will be unable to be present at the dedication. 
However, Mr. Anson Boyd, State Architect, will 
be present to represent this Department. 

With best wishes for a successful occasion, 

FRANK B. DURKEE 
Director of Public Works 

cc: Mr. Tallman, Director 
Department of Mental Hygiene 


